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Community Wildfire Safety Program 
PG&E Wildfire Safety Town Hall – Kings, Merced and Madera Counties– Post-Event Report 
 
On July 26, 2022, PG&E held a wildfire safety town hall, in accordance with California Public 
Utilities Commission (CPUC) Decision (D.) 20-05-019. 
 
PG&E is listening to customer feedback to help understand how we can continue to improve 
wildfire prevention efforts, including the Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) and Enhanced 
Power Safety Settings (EPSS) Programs. The purpose of the event was to share safety and 
prevention activities, utility service-related information and customer resources for all 
customers, gather input and respond to questions. Due to COVID-19 health and safety 
guidelines, the event was conducted virtually.  
 
The following report has been prepared to provide an overview of the safety town hall and 
includes: 

• A high-level event summary 
• A description of outreach for the event 
• An overview of the feedback received  
• A link to the event presentation and recording 

 
Wildfire Safety Webinar Summary 

• Date: July 26, 2022 
• Time: noon – 1:30 p.m.   
• Total Attendees: 46 
• PG&E Presenters: 

o Vanessa Bryan; Senior Manager, Customer Strategy  
o Joshua Simes; Vice President, Central Valley Region  
o Nathan Alonzo; Local Government Affairs Representative  
o Nathan Holmen; Vegetation Management Supervisor  
o Geoff Money; Senior Public Safety Specialist  
o Greg Race; Senior Manager, Bay Area region.  

 
The event featured a 30-minute presentation on PG&E’s wildfire prevention plans and updates 
for 2022, an overview of 2021 Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) events, Enhanced Powerline 
Safety Settings and customer resources available before, during and after wildfire safety-
related outages. This was followed by 30 minutes of Q&A. Participants could either join via the 
virtual conference platform or by calling into a toll-free number. Closed captioning was 
available in English, Spanish and Chinese.  
 
 
 
 
Event Outreach 
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PG&E conducted outreach through a variety of channels to drive attendance to the event.  
Outreach included:  

• Approximately 91,190 email invitations sent to all electric customers with an email 
address listed 

• Social media postings on Nextdoor, Facebook , Instagram, and Twitter. 
• News release and media advisory 
• Outreach to city, county and tribal officials as well as community-based organizations 

 
Sample invitations and outreach materials can be found in Appendix A.  
 
Question and Answer Session Summary 
Throughout the presentation, participants submitted questions and comments for PG&E’s 
subject matter experts through a Q&A function on the webinar platform. There we no 
questions or comments received during the Q&A session. 
 
Recording and Presentation Availability 
A copy of the presentation and a recording of the event will be available on PG&E’s website at 
www.pge.com/firesafetywebinars. Additional presentations and recordings of past PG&E 
wildfire safety webinars are also available, including: 

• Regional webinars with a county-by-county focus on safety work 
• Webinars for school districts and administrators 
• Spanish-language and Chinese-language webinars 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPENDIX A: 
 

http://www.pge.com/firesafetywebinars
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EVENT INVITATIONS AND OUTREACH 
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WEBINAR MEDIA ADVISORY 
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INSTAGRAM POST 
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FACEBOOK POST 

   

 

 

 

 


